Charlie Griffith

From: matt@vincentjamesmentoring.org

Sent: Monday, October 31, 2022 12:13 PM

To: Charlie Griffith

Subject: Re: Conditional Use Permit for 307 E. Main St.

-NOTICE: External Email

gThis email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have verified the sender. If
:there is concern, please report this email.

Thank you Charlie for Sending me this email

For clarification on the Solve businesses of the outreach All of those businesses will Most likely having their
own Place

| have specific phases of when | want to utilize each sub business | would like to have 307 East Main Street just the
counseling organization that's it

Also Hours of operation is to be determined determined at the moment because Soon | am hoping to have an a couple
employees but some of them will be working off sight

My goal is to have hours of operation as 830 to 530
And group sessions at From 530 to 730

Also will be helping With the social system with alternative schooling On very low low numbers 1 or 2 children or teens
at the time

The amount of stuff that | will need to run the outreach on a functional basis will be me and 5 other individuals

All of the sub businesses will need their own locations | am not wanting to store or to function to function the sub
businesses out of 307 East Main Street

The building was built to serve people for body mind and spirit
And that's what we will be doing as well

Please give me a call so | can understand this a little bit easier and easier and so | know what type of process | need to
do to move forward

Big big question do we have to have a to have a architect by the 17th
On Oct 31, 2022 11:51 AM, Charlie Griffith <CGriffith@waukesha-wi.gov> wrote:

Matt,



